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19th September 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Although Christmas is still a little while away, we wanted to share an important date with 
you nice and early so you can pop it in the diary. 
 
On Monday 15th December, we will be holding our annual Christmas Decorating 
Day here at NJA. This is always such a special day in our school calendar, when 
classrooms are transformed with sparkle and pupils get the chance to make decorations, 
share creative ideas, and really enjoy the magic of the season. 
 
We would love for parents and carers to join us from 2.00pm onwards to work alongside 
your child in creating decorations. If you are able to come along, it is a wonderful 
opportunity to spend time together and soak up the festive atmosphere. 
 
As an extra treat, children may bring in a small bar of chocolate to enjoy at playtime, just 
to mark the special day. 
 
We know not everyone will be able to make it, but rest assured that every child will be 
fully involved and will help make NJA look beautifully festive. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support. We are really looking forward to welcoming you 
into the academy for this much-loved day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Tania Findlay MBE 

Headteacher 
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